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The Precautionary Boil Water Notice for Sylvan Lake has Ended  
 

For Immediate Release 
 

January 2, 2025 
 
For updates: 248-858-1555  
 
The precautionary boil water notice issued on December 31, 2024 for 
Sylvan Lake has ended. Customers no longer need to boil water used for 
cooking and drinking.  
 
The notice ended at 9:30 a.m. January 2, 2025. 
  
Frequently asked questions about boil water notices are available on the 
Oakland County Water Resources Commissioner’s website at 
www.oakgov.com/water/notifications. 
 

http://www.oakgov.com/water/notifications

